

# UNIVERSITY OF EDUCATION, WINNEBA



# DOCUMENTER

Est. 1992

Appointment of Acting Liaison officer

July to September, 2016

3

#### **CONTENTS**

11	
Appointment of Academic Counsellors	3
Appointment of Coordinators	21
Appointment of Deans	26
Appointment of Directors	27
Appointment of Examination Officers	28
Appointment of Heads/Acting Heads of Department/Unit/Centre	30
Assumption of Duty	36
Change of Name	37
Confirmation of Appointment	37
Errata	37
Extension of Study Leave with Pay	38
Extra Teaching Appointment	38
Extension of Appointment	39
End of Visiting Professorship Appointment	39
Leave of Absence	39
Offer of Appointment	39
Offer of Appointment - Casuals	41
Offer of Contract Appointment	41
Offer of Non-Renewable Post-Retirement Contract Appointment	42
Offer of Part-time Appointment	43
Offer of Post-Retirement Contract Appointment	50
Offer of Temporary Appointment	51
Study leave with Pay	51
Placement As Fullbright Scholar	52
Posting	52

Promotion	52
Renewal of Casual Appointment	57
Renewal of Contract Appointment	59
Renewal of Post-Retirement Contract Appointment	60
Review of Status	60
Resignation	60
Study Leave with Pay	61
Termination of Appointment	64
Transfers	65
Update of Records	68
Vacation of Post	69
Withdrawal of Appointment	70

..

#### APPOINTMENT OF ACTING LIAISON OFFICER

Dr. Andrews Ofori Birikorang of Media and Communication Studies Education has been appointed as Acting Liaison officer for Jayee University College, Accra with effect from September 1, 2016.

#### APPOINTMENT OF ACADEMIC COUNSELLORS

Dr. Adam Awini has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 100 Community Based Rehabilitation and Disability Studies) in the Department of Special Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from September 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Adjoa Afriyie Poku has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 400) in the Department of Geography Education of the University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Alexander M. Oppong has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 400) in the Department of Special Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from September 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Anthony Baabereyir has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300) in the Department of Geography Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Anthony K. Mensah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300) in the Department of Special Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from September I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Charles Assuah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200 Group I) in the Department of Mathematics Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Daniel K. Ayi-Adzimah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300) in the Department of French Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Daniel K. Buku has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (M. Phil I and II) in the Department of Psychology and Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Daniel S. K. Dogbe has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200) in the Department of Special Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from September I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. E. Y. Yekple has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (M.ED & M.Phil students) in the Department of Special Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from September I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Ebenezer Kwabena Acquah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 400 Group A) in the Department of Graphic Design, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Emmanuel Carsamer has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 400) in the Department of Economics Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 27, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Frimpong Kwaku Duku has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 400 Group B) in the Department of Graphic Design, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Gershon Y. Dake has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300) in the Department of Economics Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Humphrey Danso has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level IOO Regular and Distance programme) in the Department of Construction and Wood Technology Education (COLTEK) of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Ishmael K. Anderson has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300 and 400) in the Department of Integrated Science Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. J. I. Nyala has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 100 Group 3) in the Department of Mathematics Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Joseph Essuman has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level IOO Group A) in the Department of Graphic Design, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Joseph Fiifi Esseku has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level IOO Group A) in the Department of Graphic Design, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Joseph Mbawuni has been appointed as Academic Counsellor, BSc. Administration (Accounting Evening programme, Level 2001) in the Department of Managment Studies of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to August 31, 2017.

Dr. Mark Boadu has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (BBA Management Level 300, MBA HRM & OB Level 500 and MBA Marketing Level 600) in the Department of Management Studies Education (COLTEK) of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to August 31, 2017.

Dr. Michael J. Nabie has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level IOO Group I) in the Department of Mathematics Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Mrs. Ellen L. Olu Fagbemi has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 100 and 400) in the Department of Hospitality and Tourism Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Murtada M. Muaz has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level IOO Arabic) in the Department of Languages Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Nongiba A. Kheni has been appointed as Academic Counsellor, BSc. Construction Technology 400 Regular and Distance Programmes) in the Department of Construction and Wood Technology Education (COLTEK) of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2015/2016 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Philip O. Omoregie has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (M.Ed and M.Phil) in the Department of HPERS of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Primrose O. Cofie has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level IOO Group 2) in the Department of Mathematics Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from

August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Samuel Asare Amoah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Ph.D Students) in the Department of Psychology and Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. V. F. Darbah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 400) in the Department of Chemistry Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from September 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Victus B. Samlafo has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200) in the Department of Chemistry Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from September I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Vincent Adzahlie-Mensah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 500) in the Department of Social Studies Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. William W. Agbeko has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 400 BSc. P. E. and Sports Coaching) in the Department of HPERS of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Yvonne A. A. Ollennu has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300 and 400) in the Department of Ga-Dangme Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Clement A. Ali has been appointed as Academic Counsellor in the Department of Basic Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Aaron Kumah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (BBA Management Level 400 and BSc. Marketing Level 100) in the Department of Management Studies Education (COLTEK) of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Abass Shamsudeen has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200 Arabic) in the Department of Languages Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Abdul-Hakim Umar has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level IOO and 200) in the Department of Gur-Gonja Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Abdul-Kamar Adam has been appointed as Academic Counsellor, (Level 200 Human Resource) in the Department of Business Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Adams Pazzack has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300 and 400) in the Department of Gur-Gonja Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Ahmed Amihere has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300) in the Department of Basic Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Akwasi Adomako has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300) in the Department of Akan-Nzema Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Alhassan Atta-Quayson has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200) in the Department of Economics Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Alhassan S. Bawah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 100 Marketing/Procurement) in the Department of Business Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Allan K. Hettey has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200) in the Department of French Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Ambrose Bagnia has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Bsc Management Level 100 and BBA Secretarial Level 400) in the Department of Management Studies Education (COLTEK), of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Anthony K. Johnson has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (MA I & II) in the Department of English Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Augustine Acheampong has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (BSc. Executive Office Administration, Level 300 & 400) in the Department of Management Studies Education (COLTEK) of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to August 31, 2017.

Mr. Benjamin Asante has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 400) in the Department of Political Science Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Benjamin Ofori-Yeboah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 400) in the Department of English Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Braimah Awaisu Imurana has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200) in the Department of Political Science Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Bright Amoah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200) in the Department of Akan-Nzema Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. C. B. Boachie has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300) in the Department of English Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Charles Otoo has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Associate Professor Level) in the Department of Educational Administration and Management of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Cletus Ngaaso has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300) in the Department of Social Studies Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Daniel Danso Essel has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200) in the Department of ICT Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. David Osam Acquaye has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level IOO) in the Department of Biology Education and Integrated Science Education

of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Dramani Dari has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300 and 400) in the Department of Gur-Gonja Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Ebenezer Amanor-Lartey Teye has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300) in the Department of Political Science Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Ebenezer Henry Brew-Riverson has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 100) in the Department of Theatre Arts, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Eldad Antwi-Bekoe has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200 Regular and Evening) in the Department of Information Technology Education, COLTEK of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Emmanuel A. Anaman has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level IOO Banking and Finance) in the Department of Business Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Emmanuel Acheampong has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200, Community Based Rehabilitation and Disability Studies) in the Department of Special Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from September 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Emmanuel Dogbe has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300) in the Department of Ewe Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Emmanuel K. Afari has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level IOO) in the Department of French Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Emmanuel Kofi Owusu has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (BSc. Administration and Accounting Evening programme Level 400) in the Department of Management Studies of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Eric Effah Sarkodie has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (B.Sc Adm. Banking and Finance level 300) in the Department of Management Studies, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Eric S. Nketiah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 100 and 200) in the Department of History Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Fortune Addo-Wuver has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level IOO) in the Department of Physics Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from September I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Francois Sekyere has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (BSc. Electrical/Electronics Technology Level 100 Students & BSc. Automotive Technology Education Level 100 Students) in the Department of Electrical and Automotive Technology of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Frank Y. Gbadago has been appointed as Academic Counsellor for BSc. Administration (Accounting Evening programme Level 100) in the Department of Management Studies Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Gabriel Nyame has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300 Regular and Evening Programmes) in the Department of Information Technology Education (COLTEK) of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. George Asante has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level IOO Regular and Evening Programmes) in the Department of Information Technology Education (COLTEK) of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to August 31, 2017.

Mr. George Obeng has been appointed as Academic Counsellor, BSc. Administration (Accounting Evening programme Level 300) in the Department of Management Studies, COLTEK, of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Gervase Dorzie has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level

100 and 200) in the Department of Gur-Gonja Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Godfred Dawson Amoah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300) in the Department of ICT Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Hans Kweku Anderson has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level IOO) in the Department of Basic Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Henry A. Pufaa (Jnr) has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level IOO BSc. P. E. and Sports Coaching) in the Department of HPERS of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Insuah Nasiru has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Bsc. Accounting Education Level 100 & 200) in the Department of Management Studies of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from October 3, 2016 to August 31, 2017.

Mr. Isaac Abraham has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200) in the Department of Fashion, Design and Textiles of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Isaac Addai has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Bsc. Admin (BlS) Level 300 and 400 Students) in the Department of Management Studies, COLTEK of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Isaac Nyarko Adu has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300, Human Resource) in the Department of Business Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. J. B. Agbemaka has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300 Group 3) in the Department of Mathematics Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 3I, 2017.

Mr. James Azure Ababila has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level IOO and 200) in the Department of Gur-Gonja Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. James Nsoh Adogpa has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200 and 300 English) in the Department of Theatre Arts, the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Johnson Edu has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200) in the Department of Basic Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Jones Apawu has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200 Group 4) in the Department of Mathematics Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Joseph Asomani has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (B.Sc Wood Technology Levek 100 Regular & Distance Programmes) in the Department of Construction and Wood Technology Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Joy Say has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 100) in the Department of Economics Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Kenneth Bodua-Mango has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level IOO and 200) in the Department of Gur-Gonja Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Kingsley Agyapong has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (BBA Executive Office Administration Level 100 & 200) in the Department of Management Studies Education (COLTEK) of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Kofi Bentum Wilson has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level IOO) in the Department of ICT Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Kofi Sarpong has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200 and 300) in the Department of Science Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Kwame O. Boakye has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level IOO Human Resource) in the Department of Business Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Kwasi B. Owusu-Akyaw has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (BSc. Construction Technology Students, Level 200 Regular and Distance programmes) in the Department of Construction and Wood Technology Education (COLTEK) of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Lawrence Quarshie has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 100) in the Department of Political Science Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. M. E. Amppiah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200 Group 4) in the Department of Mathematics Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Martin Kyileyang has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 100) in the Department of English Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Masud Ibrahim has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Bsc. Management Level 400) in the Department of Management Studies Education (COLTEK) of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Matthew B. Kursah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 100) in the Department of Geography Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Michael A. Gyensare has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 400 Human Resource and Level 200 Banking and Finance) in the Department of Business Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Mohammed Adam has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level IOO) in the Department of Social Studies Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Mohammed Ali has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 400 Group 2) in the Department of Mathematics Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Munkail Seibu has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300 BSc. P. E. and Sports Coaching Students) in the Department of HPERS of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Nutifafa Kwame Banini has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200 Group A & B) in the Department of Early Childhood Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Ofori Debrah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Bsc Accounting Education Level 300 & 400) in the Department of Management Studies of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Pascal Kpodo has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 100 and 400) in the Department of Ewe Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Peter Akayuure has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300 Group I) in the Department of Mathematics Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Raphael Dzakpasu has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200 Regular and Distance programmes) in the Department of Construction and Wood Technology Education (COLTEK) of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Richard A. Oppong has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 400 Group 2) in the Department of Mathematics Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Richard Bampoh-Addo has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (M. Phil I and II) in the Department of English Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 3I, 2017.

Mr. Richard Lugogye has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300 and 400) in the Department of Gur-Gonja Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Richard Nana Boateng has been appointed as Academic Counsellor for BSC. Administration (Banking and Finance, Level 400) in the Department of Management Studies Education, COLTEK of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Richmell B. Amanamah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Supply Chain Level 300) in the Department of Management Studies of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Richmond Sam Quarm has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200 Accounting) in the Department of Business Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Robert A. Ghanney has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level IOO) in the Department of Basic Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. S. Amoako-Gyimah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level IOO) in the Department of Special Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from September I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Samuel Gameli Gadzo has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200 Accounting) in the Department of Business Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Samuel Nii-Awuley Lartey has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200) in the Department of Basic Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Samuel Poatab has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200) in the Department of Social Studies Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Sefa Owusu has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (MPhil/M.Ed) in the Department of Applied Linguistics of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Selasi Awusi Sosu has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level IOO) in the Department of Art Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Simon Gyasi Nimako has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (BSc. Management Level 300 & BBA Secretarial Level 200) in the Department of Management Studies Education (COLTEK) of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Stanislaus N. Nsoh has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300 Automotive Techology Education Regular Students & BSc. Electronics Technology Education Distance Students) in the Department of Electrical and Automotive Technology of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Stephen K. Amoakohene has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Levels 300 and 400 Regular) in the Department of Mechanical Technology Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Sylvester K. Anto has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level IOO English) in the Department of Languages Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Thomas Samortey Dikpetey has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300 and 400) in the Department of Gur-Gonja Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Victor Q. N. Teye has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200 Group A) in the Department of Graphic Design, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Vincent Yao Mamah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300) in the Department of Special Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from September I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. William Boachie has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (BSc. Administration Supply Chain Level 400) in the Department of Management Studies of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. William Kwesi Senayah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300) in the Department of Fashion, Design and Textiles Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Wisdom Dzidzienyo Adzraku has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (BSc. Automotive Technology Education, Level 400 Regular Students & BSc. Electrical & Electronics Technology Education, Level 400 Distance Students) in the Department of Electrical and Automotive Technology of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Yarhands Dissou Arthur has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 100 and 200 Regular and Distance Programmes) in the Department of Mechanical Technology Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Yayra Dzakadzie has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Post-Diploma I) in the Department of Psychology and Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from September I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Youshau M. Abdullah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300 Arabic) in the Department of Languages Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to August 31, 2017.

Mrs. Vivian A. Acquaye has been appointed as Academic Counsellor in the Department of Basic Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mrs. Adwoa Nyantakyiwaa Amoah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 400 and 100) in the Department of Home Economics Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mrs. Anita Adu-Boahen has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300 and 400) in the Department of History Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mrs. Christina Ammah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Post-Diploma 2) in the Department of Psychology and Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mrs. Elizabeth Lani Ashong has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200) in the Department of Home Economics Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mrs. Emma Sarah Eshun has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 400) in the Department of Basic Education, of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mrs. Esther N. A. Wiafe Akenten has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 400) in the Department of Akan-Nzema Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mrs. Esther Y. Danso-Wiredu has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200) in the Department of Geography Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mrs. Gloria Armah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300 Group 2) in the Department of Mathematics Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mrs. Joana Antwi Donkor has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200) in the Department of Home Economics Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mrs. Juliana Agyei-Bieni has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300) in the Department of Biology Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mrs. Ohenewa Boateng Newman has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (BSc. Marketing Levels 300 & 400 Students) in the Department of Management Studies Education (COLTEK) of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mrs. Olivia Asante has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 100 Group A & B) in the Department of Early Childhood Education, of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mrs. Patience Obeng has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300 and 400) in the Department of Akan-Nzema Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mrs. Stella Pat Abba Koffie has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300, Community Based Rehabilitation and Disability Studies) in the Department of Special Education, of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from September 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mrs. Theresa Antwi has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 100) in the Department of Basic Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mrs. Victoria Ghanney has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300) in the Department of Home Economics Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Ms. Mavis Pobbi has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300 Accounting) in the Department of Business Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Ms. Augustina Adjei Ashie has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200 Human Resource) in the Department of Business Education, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Ms. Cecilia Tomekyin has been appointed as Academic Counsellor Level (100 and 400) in the Department of Akan-Nzema Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Ms. Jacqueline Nkrumah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level IOO and 400) in the Department of Health Administration of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Ms. Juliana Daniels has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200) in the Department of English Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Ms. Latipher Amma Osei has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300) in the Department of Theatre Arts, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Ms. Lydia N. Takyi has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (BBA Management Level 200 and BSc. Marketing Level 200) in the Department of Management Studies Education (COLTEK) of the University of Education,

Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 3I, 2017.

Ms. Nana Akosua Owusu-Ansah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200 Group 2) in the Department of Mathematics Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Ms. Patience Nukpezah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200) in the Department of Theatre Arts, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Ms. Priscilla Yaaba Ackah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 400 and 100) in the Department of Home Economics Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Ms. Regina Akuffo Darko has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200 BSc. P. E. and Sports Coaching) in the Department of HPERS of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to January I, 2017.

Ms. Rosemary Quarcoo has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300) in the Department of Home Economics Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Ms. Ruby Otoo has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 100 and 200) in the Department of Ga-Dangme Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Ms. Shine Gifty Abgevivi has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 200) in the Department of Basic Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Ms. Theresa Amu has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300) in the Department of Home Economics Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Ms. Theresa Taylor has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (BBA Management Level 100) in the Department of Management Studies Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Prof. G. Y. Gadagbui has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (PhD, Community Based Rehabilitation and Disability Studies) in the Department of Special Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from September 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Prof. K. D. Taale has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (Level 300 and 200) in the Department of Physics Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from September I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Rev. Michael Ohene-Okantah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor (M.Phil Students) in the Department of Music Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

#### APPOINTMENT OF COORDINATORS

Assoc. Prof. D. S. Y. Amuzu has been appointed as Graduate Coordinator in the Department of French Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Assoc. Prof. Phyllis Forster has been appointed as Graduate Programme Coordinator in the Department of Home Economics Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. (Mrs.) Edinam K. Avoke has been appointed as Graduate Programme Coordinator for Jewellery/Leather Work and Basketry Unit in the Department of Art Education, University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Alexander M. Oppong has been appointed as Coordinator in the Education for Hearing Impaired (EHI) Unit of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from September 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Andrews Ofori-Birikorang has been appointed as Graduate Coordinator in the Department of Communications and Media Studies of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Anthony Kofi Mensah has been appointed as Coordinator in the Department of Special Education of the University of Education, Winneba with effect from September 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Charles Assuah has been appointed as Graduate Programme Coordinator in the Department of Mathematics Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Daniel K. Dogbe has been appointed as Coordinator, Education for the Visually Impaired (EVI) Unit in the Department of Special Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from September 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. E. Y. Yekple has been appointed as Coordinator, Education for the Intellectual Disability (EID) Unit in the Department of Special Education, University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from September 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Eva Akosua Ebeli has been appointed as Graduate Coordinator in the Department of Music Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Frimpong Kwaku Duku has been appointed as Graduate Coordinator in the Department of Graphic Design of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Gilbert Owiah Sampson has been appointed as Graduate Programme Coordinator in the Departments of Hospitality and Tourism and Fashion, Design and Textiles Education (COLTEK), University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from September 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. I. K. Anderson has been appointed as Graduate Programme Coordinator in the Department of Physics Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Jatong A. Baba has been appointed as Graduate Programme Coordinator in the Department of HPERS Education, University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Kofi Asiamah Yeboah has been appointed as Coordinator, Centre for Teacher Development and Action Research (CETDAR), COLTEK of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Kwaku Ofori has been appointed as Graduate Programme Coordinator in the Department of Applied Linguistics of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Lawrence Odumah has been appointed as Graduate Programme Coordinator in the Department of Social Studies Education, University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Lucy Effeh Attom has been appointed as Coordinator, Centre for Conflict Resolution and Human Rights of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Nongiba A. Kheni of the Department of Construction and Wood Technology Education (COLTEK) has been appointed as Coordinator, Quality Assurance Unit, COLTEK of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic uear with effect from September 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Peace C. Israel has been appointed as Graduate Programme Coordinator in the Department of English Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Stephen Antwi-Danso has been appointed as Postgraduate Coordinator in the Department of Psychology and Education, University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from September I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Benedict Osei-Owusu of the College of Agriculture Education has been appointed as Coordinator, Counselling Unit, CAGRIC of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Benjamin M. Tiimub has been appointed as Coordinator, Quality Assurance Unit, CAGRIC of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Charles Annobil has been appointed as Postgraduate Coordinator in the Department of Basic Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Emmanuel Agyin-Birikorang has been appointed as Coordinator, Examinations Unit in the Division of Academic Affairs of the University of Education, Winneba with effect from September 1, 2016.

Mr. Emmanuel K. Acheampong has been appointed as Coordinator, Centre for Hearing and Speech Services (CHSS) in the Department of Special Education, University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from September 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. George Obeng has been appointed as Graduate Programme Coordinator in the Department of Accounting Studies Education, COLTEK of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Gordon Osei Marfo has been appointed as Coordinator in the Sunyani Study Centre, IEDE of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from July 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Isaac Opoku-Mensah has been appointed as Coordinator, Sculpture/Ceramics Unit in the Department of Art Education, University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Kwabena Amofa has been appointed as Coordinator at the Ejisuman SHS Study Center, IEDE of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from July 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Kwame Dante-Anim has been appointed as Coordinator in the Assin Foso Study Center, IEDE of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from July 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. M. E. Amppiah has been appointed as ICT Coordinator in the Department of Mathematics Education of University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Michael Nana Asiedu has been appointed as Coordinator in the Atebubu Study Center, IEDE, University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from July 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Moses Buadi has been appointed as Coordinator in the Bechem Study Center, IEDE of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic uear with effect from July 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Nii Abbey Ashong has been appointed as Coordinator in the Accra Academy Study Center of the Institute for Educational Development and Extension, University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from July 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Paul Kojo Tenkorang has been appointed as Coordinator in the Cape Coast Study Center of the Institute of Educational Development and Extension,

University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from July 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Prince Charles Goin has been appointed as Coordinator in the Asanteman Study Centre of the Institute for Educational Development and Extension, University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from July 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Samuel Amoako-Gyimah has been appointed as Coordinator, Centre for Resource Services (CRS) in the Department of Special Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from September 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Samuel K. Okai has been appointed as Coordinator, Security Operations in the Security Services Directorate of the University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016.

Mr. Samuel Richard Ziggah has been appointed as Coordinator, Educational Resource Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Theophilus K. Mensah has been appointed as Coordinator, Painting and Graphic Design in the Department of Art Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mrs. Adwoa Nyantakyiwaa Amoah has been appointed as Coordinator, Food Production Unit in the Department of Home Economics Education of the University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016.

Mrs. Afua Sam Bonku has been appointed as Coordinator in the Axim Study Center of the Institute for Educational Development and Extension of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from July 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mrs. Faustina Mamley Agyapong has been appointed as Coordinator, Examinations Unit, CAGRIC of the University of Education, Winneba with effect from September 1, 2016.

Mrs. Sakina Acquah has been appointed as Coordinator, HIV/AIDS Unit of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from September 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mrs. Victoria Ghanney has been appointed as Coordinator, Clothing Production Unit in the Department of Home Economics Education of the University of

Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Ms. Christiana Hammond has been appointed as Coordinator, Communication Skills Unit in the Department of Communication and Media Studies of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Ms. Leticia Atua-Baadu has been appointed as Coordinator in the Krobo Girls SHS Study Center of the Institute for Educational Development and Extension, University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from July 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Ms. Praise Salome Otami has been appointed as Postgraduate Coordinator in Department of Early Childhood Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Ms. Stella P. Kofie has been appointed as Coordinator, Community Based Rehabilitation and Disability Studies Unit in the Department of Special Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from September 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Prof. Ephraim Avea Nsoh has been appointed as Graduate Programme Coordinator in the Department of Gur-Gonja Education, COLANG of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Rev. Fr. Dr. Francis Kwame Sam has been appointed as Coordinator for African and Liberal Studies Unit in the Department of Educational Leadership of the University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016.

#### **APPOINTMENT OF DEANS**

Dr. (Mrs) Margaret Essilfie has been appointed as Vice-Dean, Students Affairs in the College of Agriculture Education for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Assoc. Prof. Mary P. Dzanzi-McPalm has been appointed as Acting Dean, School of Creative Arts for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Assoc. Prof. Cosmas W. K. Mereku has been appointed as Dean, Students Affairs of the University of Education for one academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Assoc. Prof. J. Y. Sekyi-Baidoo has been appointed as Dean, Centre for International Programmes (CIP) for two years with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2018.

Assoc. Prof. Martin Amoah has been offered appointment as Vice Dean, Students Affairs, COLTEK for one year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Assoc. Prof. S. K. Aseidu-Addo has been appointed as Dean, Faculty of Science Education for two academic years with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2018.

Assoc. Prof. Sekyere Yaw Annor has been appointed as Acting Dean, Faculty of Agriculture Education for one academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Assoc. Prof. Stephen Jobson Mitchual has been offered appointment as Acting Dean, Faculty of Technical Education, COLTEK for 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 8, 2017.

Dr. Emmanuel Dartey has been appointed as Dean of Faculty, Science and Environment Education for two academic years with effect from August 26, 2016 to July 31, 2018.

Dr. Joseph Nana Annan has been appointed as Vice Dean, Student Affairs for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Anthony Freeman Mensah has been appointed as Acting Dean, Faculty of Business Education for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

#### **APPOINTMENT OF DIRECTORS**

Assoc. Prof. M. K. Amedeker has been appointed as Acting Director (Dean's Level), Quality Assurance Directorate of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Assoc. Prof. Yaw Ameyaw has been offered appointment as Director, Externally Funded Projects Office of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 3I, 2017. Dr. Harrison Golo has been appointed as Acting Director, Centre for Conflict Resolution and Human Rights (CCRHR) for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August I, 2016 to July 3I, 2017.

Dr. Paul K. A. Bedu-Addo has been appointed as Acting Director, Counselling Centre of the University of Education, Winneba with effect from 1 August, 2016 to 31 July, 2017.

Mrs. Joyce Nsiah Asante has been appointed as Acting Director (HoD Level), Basic Schools of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Prof. Jophus Anamuah-Mensah has been appointed as Director (Dean's Level), Institute for Educational Research and Innovation Studies (IERIS) of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

#### **APPOINTMENT OF EXAMINATION OFFICERS**

The under-listed Staff have been appointed Examination Officers in the Department/Faculty indicated against their names for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Name	Faculty/Department	
Dr. Dandy George Dampson	Psychology and Education	
Dr. Daniel K. Ayi-Adzimah	Faculty of Foreign Languages Education and Communication	
Dr. Evelyn Delali Ahiale	Agricultural Economics and Extension Education	
Dr. J. I. Nyala	Mathematics Education	
Dr. Lucy Effeh Attom	Social Studies Education	
Dr. (Mrs.) Margaret E. Essilfie	Crop and Soil Sciences Education	
Dr. Wonne A. A. Ollenu	Faculty of Ghanaian Languages Education	
Dr. Philip O. Omoregie	HPERS Education	
Dr. Richard Kotei	Agricultural Engineering and Mechanization Education	
Dr. Victus B. Samlafo	Chemistry and Physics Education	
Mr. Aaron Kumah	Management Studies Education	
Mr. Abdul- Rahman Fusheini	Gur-Gonja Education, COLANG	
Mr. Abraham Bisilki	Applied Linguistics Education	
Mr. Anthony Abbam	Economics Education	

Name	Faculty/Department	
Mr. Bright Amoah	Akan-Nzema Education	
Mr. Cletus Ngaaso	Social Studies Education	
Mr. Cyril Senyo Kpodo	School of Creative Arts	
Mr. Eldad Antwi-Bekoe	Faculty of Technical Education	
Mr. David Osam Acquaye	Biology and Integrated Science Education	
Mr. Ebenezer Amanor-Lartey Teye	Political Science Education	
Mr. Ernest Okae-Anti	Art Education	
Mr. Evans Asante	Theatre Arts Education	
Mr. F. R. K. Bonsu	Animal Science Education	
Mr. Felix A. Odonkor	French Education	
Mr. Francois Sekyere	Electrical and Automotive Technology Education	
Mr. Frank Owusu Sekyere	Faculty of Education and Communication Sciences, COLTEK	
Mr. Frank Y. Gbadago	Accounting Studies Education	
Mr. George Oduro Okyere	Interdisciplinary Studies Education	
Mr. Godfred Dawson Amoah	ICT Education	
Mr. Isaac Abraham	Fashion, Design and Textiles Education	
Mr. Isaac Brako	Social Sciences Education	
Mr. Isaac Monney	Environmental Health and Sanitation Education	
Mr. Kenneth Nworu Chibudo	Mechanical Technology Education	
Mr. Kofi Adu-Boahen	Geography Education	
Mr. Kwabena Asare Okae-Anti	Communications and Media Studies Education	
Mr. Michael A. K. Adomina	School of Creative Arts	
Mr. Michael A. Asiedu	Business Education	
Mr. Nixon Saba Adzifome	Basic Education	
Mr. Osuanyi Quaicoo Essel	Graphic Design Education	
Mr. Pascal Kpodo	Ewe Education	

Name	Faculty/Department	
Mr. Richard Abankwa Agyepong	Centre for African Studies Education	
Mr. Samuel Agbenyo	Music Education	
Mr. Sylvester K. Anto	Languages Education	
Mr. William Asiedu	Information Technology Education	
Mr. William Boachie	Business Education, COLTEK	
Mr. William Kwesi Senayah	Fashion, Design and Textiles Education	
Mr. Wisdom Dzidzienyo Adzraku	Construction and Wood Technology Education	
Mrs. Akua Ahyia Adu-Oppong	Graduate Studies Office, COLTEK	
Mrs. Anita Adu-Boahen	History Education	
Mrs. Florence A. Mensah	Special Education	
Mrs. Priscilla Yaaba Ackah	Home Economics Education	
Mrs. Elizabeth Lani Ashong	Faculty of Science Education	
Ms. Evans Asante	Theatre Arts Education	
Ms. Faith Ben-Daniels	Educational Leadership, COLTEK	
Ms. Harriet Okoh	English Education	
Ms. Jacqueline Nkrumah	Health Administration and Education	
Ms. Justina Adu	Early Childhood Education	
Ms. Ruby Otoo	Ga-Dangme Education, COLANG	
Ms. Theresah Dede Lawer	Interdisciplinary Studies Education	

## APPOINTMENT OF HEADS/ACTING HEADS OF DEPARTMENT/UNIT/ CENTRE

Assoc. Prof. C. A. Okpoti has been appointed as Head, Department of Business Education of the University of Education, Winneba from July 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Assoc. Prof. D. K. Mereku has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Mathematics Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Assoc. Prof. Francis Owusu-Mensah has been appointed as Head, Centre for Distance Education, IEDE of the University of Education, Winneba from September I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Assoc. Prof. Kofi Agyarko has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Crop and Soil Science Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Assoc. Prof. Sekyere Yaw Annor has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Animal Science Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. (Mrs.) Salome Essuman has been appointed as Acting Head, Centre for Teacher Development and Action Research, (IEDE) of the University of Education, Winneba from September I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. A. K. Kemevor has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Art Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Ahmed M. Abdulai has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Early Childhood Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Alfred Benony Cudjoe has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of French Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Amma Abrafi Adjei has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of English Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Anselm Abotsi has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Economics Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. James Awuni Azure has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Biology Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Charlotte Fofo Lomotey has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Applied Linguistics Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Daniel Kwabena Danso has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Fashion, Design and Textiles, COLTEK of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. E. K. Oppong has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Health Administration and Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. (Mrs.) Ellen Louisa Olu Fagbemi has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Hospitality and Tourism, COLTEK of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to August 31, 2017.

Dr. Ephraim K. Kwaa-Aidoo has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Information Technology, Faculty of Science Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Eric D. Ananga has been appointed as Acting Head, National Centre for Research into Basic Education (NCRIBE) of the Institute for Educational Research and Innovation Studies (IERIS), University of Education, Winneba from September 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Ernest I. D. Ngaman-Wara has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Integrated Science Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Gabriel Botchwey has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Political Science Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Hinneh Kusi has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Educational Administration and Management of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Ishmael Yaw Dadson has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Geography Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Jim Weiler has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of History Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Rev. Dr. Kwesi Nkum Wilson has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Psychology and Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2016.

Dr. Patrick deGraft Yankson has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Graphic Design, School of Creative Arts of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Regina O. Caesar has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Ga-Dangme Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2016.

Dr. (Mrs.) Ruby Hanson has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Chemistry Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Samuel A. Atintono has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Gur-Gonja Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Samuel Nana Adu Gyamfi has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Information Technology Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Samuel O. Bekoe has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Social Studies Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Seth Frimpong has been appointed as Acting Head, Centre for African Studies of Faculty of Social Sciences, University of Education, Winneba from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Victor Antwi has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Physics Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Dr. Yaw Nyadu Offei has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Special Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Ahmed Musah has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Management Studies Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Alfred Bassaw Morrison has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Accounting Studies of the University of Education, Winneba from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Emmanuel Obed Acquah has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Music Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Emmanuel Sarpong has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of HPERS of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Ernest Kwesi Amponsah has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Theatre Arts Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Franklin Asamoah has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Akan-Nzema Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Holy K. Zanu has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Animal Science Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. J. M. Siedu has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Agricultural Mechanization and Engineering Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Kenneth Chibudo Nworu has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Mechanical Technology Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Kobina Impraim Adentwi has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Interdisciplinary Studies, COLTEK of the University of Education, Winneba from August I, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Kofi Sarpong has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Environmental Health and Sanitation Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Kwadzo Oteng-Akyina has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Interdisciplinary Studies of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Kweku Esia-Donkoh has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Basic Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Michael Tsorgali has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Construction and Wood Technology of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Peter Abum Sarkodie has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Science Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August I,

2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Philip Oti-Agyen has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Educational Leadership, COLTEK of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Walter Banuenumah has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Electrical and Automotive Technology Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mrs. Cecilia Quansah has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Languages, COLTEK of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mrs. Goddana Darko has been appointed as Acting Head, Human Resource Department, COLTEK of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Ms. Comfort Kutum Madah has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Home Economics Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Ms. Georgina Sapaty has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Ewe Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Ms. Joyce Mensah has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Communications and Media Studies of the University of Education, Winneba from July 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Prof. Raheem Kolawole has been appointed as Acting Head, School and Community Science and Technology Studies (SACOST) of the Institute for Educational Research and Innovation Studies (IERIS), University of Education, Winneba from September 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Rev. Dr. Alexander Kyei Edwards has been appointed as Acting Head, Centre for Educational Policy Studies (CEPS) of the Institute for Educational Research and Innovation Studies (IERIS), University of Education, Winneba from September 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Israel Fugar has been appointed as Head, University Relations and Protocol Services in the Division of Publications and Communication with effect from September 1, 2016.

### **ASSUMPTION OF DUTY**

The underlisted Staff assumed duty in the University on dates indicated against their names

Name	Department	Date
Dr. Henritta Abane	African Studies	02/08/2016
Mr. Alfred David Tetteh	Security Directorate	08/08/2016
Mr. Alhassan Kiriga Falilu	Security Directorate	08/08/2016
Mr. Christopher Alumas Akalesi	Security Directorate	08/08/2016
Mr. Ebenezer Apah Arthur	Ajumako Campus	21/04/2016
Mr. Edem Mensah	Security Directorate	08/08/2016
Mr. Emmanuel Bonney	Security Directorate	08/08/2016
Mr. Emmanuel KN. Asido	Security Directorate	08/08/2016
Mr. Frederick Botchwey	Security Directorate	08/08/2016
Mr. Godfred Achana	Security Directorate	08/08/2016
Mr. Henry Kojo Kpodo	Office of the Vice- Chancellor	01/08/2016
Mr. Isaac A. Atanga	Security Directorate	08/08/2016
Mr. Isaac Abenabi	Security Directorate	08/08/2016
Mr. Isaac Kweku Atta	Security Directorate	08/08/2016
Mr. Laud Kwabena Larbi	Vice-Chancellor's Lodge	12/08/2016
Mr. Norvianyo Dordzeavudzi	French Education	01/08/2016
Mr. Samuel Kofi Jagri	Security Directorate	08/08/2016
Mr. Wisdom Hodor	Security Directorate	08/08/2016
Mrs. Rebecca Faibille	Ajumako Campus	02/03/2016
Ms. Doreen Esi Enyonam Yegblemenawo	French Education	02/08/2016
Ms. Portia Baah	Security Directorate	08/08/2016
Ms. Rofina Matilda Andam	Security Directorate	08/08/2016
Ms. Abigail Arthur	Security Directorate	08/08/2016
Ms. Barbara Awuna Atampa	Security Services	08/08/2016

Name	Department	Date
Prof. Adetoun Amubode	Home Economics Education	01/08/2016
Prof. Kolawole Olamijulo Soyebo	Home Economics Education	01/08/2016

# **CHANGE OF NAME**

Former Name/Department	Present Name
Ms. Monica Apenteng (Applied Linguistics)	Mrs. Monica Apenteng Obiri- Yeboah
Mrs. Rebecca Faibille (College of Languages Education, Ajumako)	Ms. Rebecca Tachie-Menson

# **CONFIRMATION OF APPOINTMENT**

The appointment of the under listed persons have been confirmed with effect from the date indicated against their names

Name	Date	Department
Senior Members		
Mr. Samuel A. Hammond (Assistant Registrar)	02/06/2016	Division of Operations
Ms. Cornelia Acheampomaa (Assistant Registrar)	02/06/2016	CETDAR, IEDE
Ms. Patricia Kaitoo (Assistant Registrar)	02/06/2016	Division of Human Resource

## **ERRATA**

We regret that the following print error occured on Page 7 of the April to June, 2016 edition of the UEW Documenter. **Mr. B.B. Bingab's** name was inadvertently typed **Dr. B.B. Bingab** under the heading, "**EXTRA TEACHING APPOINTMENT**". We apologise for any confusion this may have caused and inform you that the necessary correction has been made on Pg 38 of this edition of the Documenter.

## **EXTENSION OF STUDY LEAVE WITH PAY**

Mr. Faisal Iddrisu of Department of Management Studies Education, COLTEK, has had his study leave with pay extended to one year with effect from October 3, 2016 to September 29, 2017.

Mr. Kwame Ansong-Gyimah of Department of Information Technology Education (COLTEK) has had his study leave with pay extended to six months with effect from August 1, 2016 to January 31, 2017.

Mr. Martin Kyiileyang of Department of English Education has had his study leave with pay extended to one year with effect from August, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

# **EXTRA TEACHING APPOINTMENT**

The following persons have been offered extra teaching appointment in the Department indicated against their names for the 2016/2017 academic year with effect from 1 September, 2016 to 31 st July, 2017.

Name	Department	Date
Dr. Hinnneh Kusi	Communication and Media Studies	Lecturer level
Dr. Kwaku Ofori	Communication and Media Studies	Senior Lecturer level
Dr. Lucy Effeh Attom	Centre for African Studies	Lecturer level
Dr. Stephen Antwi-Danso	Centre for African Studies	Senior Lecturer level
Mr. B. B. Bingab	MEd.degree in Mentorship Programme by Distance CETDAR, IEDE	Lecturer level
Mr. Cletus Ngaaso	Centre for African Studies	Lecturer level
Mr. Ernest K. Amponsah	Centre for African Studies	Senior Lecturer level
Mr. Ignatius Joseph Obeng	Centre for African Studies	Senior Lecturer level
Mr. Kofi Bentum Wilson	HPERS	Lecturer level
Ms. Priscilla Yaaba Ackah	Centre for African Studies	Lecturer level

# **EXTENSION OF APPOINTMENT**

The appointment of Dr. Samuel Hayford as Acting Dean of the Faculty of Educational Studies, has been extended from 31st July, 2016 to 30th September, 2016.

## END OF VISITING PROFESSORSHIP APPOINTMENT

Prof. Kwame Boafo-Arthur has ended his visiting professorship appointment in the Department of Political Science Education with effect from 31st August, 2016.

# **LEAVE OF ABSENCE**

Professor Harrison K. Dapaah of the College of Agriculture Education has been granted two years leave of absence with effect from August 1, 2016 to September 1, 2018.

# **OFFER OF APPOINTMENT**

The following Senior Members have been offered appointment in the University with effect from the date indicated against their names.

Name/Designation	Department	Date
Mr. Novianyo Dordzeavudzi  Assistant Lecturer	French Education	01/08/2016
Ms. Doreen Esi Enyonam Yegblemenawo <b>Assistant Lecturer</b>	French Education	01/08/2016

Mr. Kelvin Henry Addo has been appointed as Conservancy Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016.

Mr. Louis Ebenezer Andzie-Quanioo has been appointed as Conservancy Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba with effect from August I, 2016

Dr. Joseph Mbawuni has been appointed as Chaplain at the College of Technical Education, (COLTEK), University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1,2016.

Mr Joseph Wilson Trevor has been appointed as Chaplain at the College of Agriculture Education (CAGRIG), of the University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.

Mr. Henry Kennedy Ennin has been appointed as Biostatistician at the University Clinic, University of Education, Winneba with effect from September 1, 2016 to November 30, 2017.

Mr. Francis Essel has been offered appointment as Labourer in the Grounds and Gardens section, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Frank Kwaku Baiden has been offered appointment as Labourer in the Grounds and Gardens section, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Frank Odoom has been offered appointment as Labourer in the Grounds and Gardens section, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Isaac Atanga has been offered appointment as Campus Guard II in the Directorate of Security Services with effect from the date he assumes duty.

Mr. Isaac Yamoah has been offered appoinment as Labourer in the Grounds and Gardens section, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Jacob K. Dadzie has been offered appointment as Labourer in the Grounds and Gardens section, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Kwabena Mensah has been offered appoinment as Labourer in the Grounds and Gardens section, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Kwaku Mensah has been offered appointment as Labourer in the Grounds and Gardens section, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Moses Kumah has been offered appointment as Labourer in the Grounds and Gardens section, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Pewdam Wayire has been offered appointment as Conservancy Labourer in the Health Section, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Samuel Frempong has been offered appointment as Labourer in the Grounds and Gardens section, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Alfred Quansah has been offered appointment as Labourer in the Grounds and Gardens section, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Anthony Affram has been offered appoinment as Conservancy Labourer in the Health Section, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Bismark Sarfo has been offered appointment as Conservancy Labourer in the Health Section, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Daniel Appiah has been offered appointment as Conservancy Labourer in the Health Section, University of Education, Winneba.

## **OFFER OF APPOINTMENT - CASUALS**

Mr. Alfred Amanyi has been offered appointment as Casual Labourer in the Printing Press, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Bismark Nyame has been offered appointment as Casual Labourer in the Printing Press, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Clement Yorke has been offered appointment as Casual Labourer in the Printing Press, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Emmanuel Afful Yorke has been offered appointment as Casual Labourer in the Printing Press, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Emmanuel Esienyi Nyarkoh has been offered appointment as Casual Labourer in the Printing Press, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Emmanuel Kofi Ghartey has been offered appointment as Casual Labourer in the Printing Press, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Francis Apreku Mensah has been offered appointment as Casual Labourer in the Printing Press, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Samuel Tetteh has been offered appointment as Casual Labourer in the Printing Press, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Thomas Owusu has been offered appointment as Casual Labourer in the Printing Press, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. William Scott has been offered appointment as Casual Labourer in the Printing Press, University of Education, Winneba.

Ms. Akua Hawa has been offered appointment as Casual Cleaner in the College of Technology Education, University of Education, Winneba.

# OFFER OF CONTRACT APPOINTMENT

Mr. Henry Kofi Sackey has been offered contract appointment for two years as Campus Guard II in the Security Directorate of the University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Jerry Otabil Hanson has been offered contract appointment for two years as Campus Guard II in the Security Directorate, Winneba of the University of Education, Winneba.

# OFFER OF NON-RENEWABLE POST-RETIREMENT CONTRACT APPOINTMENT

Assoc. Prof. D. S. Y. Amuzu has been offered non-renewable post-retirement contract appointment as Associate Professor in the Department of French Education for a period of one year from October 3, 2016 to September 30, 2017.

Assoc. Prof. Henry A. Pufaa has been offered non-renewable post-retirement contract appointment as Associate Professor in the Department of Health Physical Education for a period of one year from October 3, 2016 to September 30, 2017.

Assoc. Prof. Phyllis Forster has been offered non-renewable post-retirement contract appointment as Associate Professor in the Department of Home Economics Education for a period of two years from October 3, 2016 to September 30, 2018.

Dr. Gershon Yawo Dake has been offered non-renewable post-retirement contract appointment as Senior Lecturer in the Department of Economics Education for a period of one year from October 3, 2016 to September 30, 2017.

Dr. Ishmael K. Anderson has been offered non-renewable post-retirement contract appointment as Senior Lecturer in the Department of Physics Education for a period of one year from October 3, 2016 to September 30, 2017.

Dr. Primrose O. Cofie has been offered non-renewable post-retirement contract appointment as Senior Lecturer in the Department of Mathematics Education for a period of one year from October 3, 2016 to September 30, 2017.

Mr. Richard B. Lugogye has been offered non-renewable post-retirement contract appointment as Senior Lecturer in the Department of Gur-Gonja Education for a period of one year from October 3, 2016 to September 30, 2017.

Mr. Stephen K. Amoakohene has been offered non-renewable post-retirement contract appointment as Senior Lecturer in the Department of Mechanical Technology Education, COLTEK for a period of one year from October 3, 2016 to September 30, 2017.

Mr. Stephen Victor Bour-Frimpong has been offered a non-renewable post-retirement contract appointment as Senior Lecturer in the Department of Construction and Wood Technology Education (COLTEK) for a period of one year from October 3, 2016 to September 30, 2017.

# OFFER OF PART-TIME APPOINTMENT

The underlisted Senior Members have been offered teaching appointment on part-time basis in the Department indicated against their names for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Name	Department
Assoc. Prof. Thomas Essilfie (Associate Professor Level)	Applied Linguistics Education
Dr. Buckner Komla Dogbe (Senior Lecturer Level)	Fashion, Design and Textiles Education
Dr. Charles Kwesi Koomson (Lecturer Level)	Integrated Science Education
Dr. Cosmas Cobbold (Associate Professor Level)	Educational Leadership, COLTEK
Dr. Cyrelene Amoah-Boateng (Lecturer Level)	History Education
Dr. Edward K. Kwakyi (Associate Professor Level)	Health Administration and Education
Dr. Kofi Asante-Kyei (Senior Lecturer Level)	Art Education
Dr. Kofi Ayebi-Arthur (Lecturer Level)	ICT Education
Dr. Kofi Baku (Senior Lecturer Level)	History Education
Dr. Kumi Ansah-Koi (Senior Lecturer Level)	Social Studies Education
Dr. Nana Yaw Boapong Sarpong (Lecturer Level)	History Education
Dr. (Mrs.) Epiphania Emefa Bonsi (Lecturer level)	Psychology and Education
Dr. P. B. Aglobitse (Senior Lecturer Level)	Economics Education
Dr. Patrick B. Akuffo (Senior Lecturer Level)	Health, Physical Education, Recreation and Sports
Dr. Samuel K. Acquah (Lecturer Level)	Health Administration and Education
Dr. Sr. Mary Assumpta Ayikue ( <b>Senior Lecturer Level</b> )	Educational Leadership, COLTEK

Name	Department
Dr. Stephen Baafi-Frimpong (Senior Lecturer Level)	Educational Leadership, COLTEK
Dr. Sylvannus L. Lamptey (Senior Lecturer Level)	Health, Physical Education, Recreation and Sports
Dr. Valeria DeNise Brock (Lecturer Level)	Early Childhood Education
Dr. Victor K. Bondzie Micah (Lecturer Level)	Art Education
Dr. Walter Mawuli Kpikpi (Senior Lecturer Level)	Biology Education
Mr. Adolph Agbeh (Senior Lecturer Level)	Information and Communication Technology Education
Mr. Augustine Luguterah (Tutor Level)	Health, Physical Education, Recreation and Sports
Mr. Charles Buabeng-Andoh (Assistant Lecturer Level)	ICT Education
Mr. Charles Swatson (Assistant Lecturer Level)	Music Education
Mr. Christopher Owusu-Ansah (Lecturer Level)	Technology Education
Mr. David Norden Botwey (Lecturer Level)	Special Education
Mr. F. K. Asilevi (Senior Lecturer Level)	Languages Education
Mr. Foster Asante (Senior Lecturer Level)	Health Administration and Education
Mr. Franklin Benjamin Appiah (Senior Lecturer Level)	Languages Education, COLTEK
Mr. Gilbert Agyedu (Senior Lecturer Level)	Educational Leadership (Sandwich), COLTEK
Mr. Johnson Kwame Wor (Lecturer Level)	Graphic Design Education
Mr. K. Donatien Oda (Assistant Lecturer Level)	French Education
Mr. Kofi Asante-Kyei (Lecturer Level)	Art Education

Name	Department	
Mr. Sananika Labirboore (Assistant Lecturer Level)	French Education	
Mr. Sesi Collins Akotey (Lecturer Level)	Special Education	
Mr. Thomas D. Ziem (Lecturer Level)	Information and Communication Technology Education	
Mr. Thomas Obeng Asare (Assistant Lecturer Level)	Fashion, Design and Textiles Education	
Mr. Viscount B. Buer ( <i>Professor Level</i> )	Information and Communication Technology Education	
Mr. Wilson Kofi Agbeke (Senior Lecturer Level)	Early Childhood Education	
Mr. Richard Addo-Gyamfi (Lecturer Level)	Hospitality and Tourism Education (COLTEK)	
Mrs. Abena Sekyere (Lecturer Level)	Hospitality and Tourism Education (COLTEK)	
Mrs. Efua Mansah Ayiah (Lecturer Level)	Information and Communication Technology	
Mrs. Valentina J. A. Bannerman ( <i>Professor Level</i> )	Information and Communication Technology	
Ms. Agartha G. Larson (Lecturer Level)	Information and Communication Technology	
Ms, Emenefa Ekua Agbosu (Assistant Lecturer Level)	Special Education	
Ms. Gertrude Nkrumah (Lecturer Level)	History Education	
Ms. Ninette Afi Pongo (Assistant Lecturer Level)	Fashion, Design and Textiles Education	
Ms. Rhoda Mahamah (Lecturer Level)	Special Education	
Ms. Sandra T. Sikanku (Assistant Lecturer Level)	Special Education	
Prof. Joseph K. Mintah (Associate Professor Level)	Health, Physical Education, Recreation and Sports	
Prof. Reginald T. A. Ocansey ( <i>Professor Level</i> )	Health, Physical Education, Recreation and Sports	

Name	Department
Professor Kofi Poku Quan-Baffour ( <i>Professor Level</i> )	Educational Leadership (Sandwich), COLTEK

Dr. Sofoh H. Hassane has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Senior Lecturer Level) in the Department of Psychology and Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Abel Kabutey Dosoo has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Tutor Level) in the Institute for Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Denu Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Abu Bakar has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Assistant Lecturer Level) in the Institute of Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Enchi Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Appau Osei-Bediako has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Lecturer Level) in the Institute for Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Mampong Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Bernard Asiedu has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Tutor Level) in the Institute for Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Sefwi Wiawso Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. E. D. Gapher has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Tutor Level) in the Institute for Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Denu Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Ebenezer Edwin K. Blay has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Assistant Lecturer Level) in the Institute of Educational Devlopment and Extension (IEDE), Enchi Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Elijah Assabil has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Tutor Level) in the Institute for Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Sefwi Wiawso Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Emmanuel Atuahene has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Tutor Level) in the Institute for Educational Development and Extension

(IEDE), Mampong Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Emmanuel Brew has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Assistant Lecturer Level) in the Institute of Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Enchi Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Eric Ezruah has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Tutor Level) in the Institute of Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Enchi Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Ernest Agoeyevu has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Tutor Level) in the Institute for Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Denu Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Etse G. Seake-Kwawu has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Assistant Lecturer Level) in the Institute for Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Denu Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Felix Kwaku Foley has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Tutor Level) in the Institute for Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Denu Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Francis Ebbah Cudjoe has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Lecturer Level) in the Institute of Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Enchi Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Frederick Kofi Inkoom has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Lecturer Level) in the Institute for Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Cape Coast Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Gideon Eliekehm Amegashie has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Tutor Level) in the Institute for Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Assin Fosu Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Godfrey Djie has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Lecturer Level) in the Institute for Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Mampong Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the

# 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Godson Nutifafa Doe has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Lecturer Level) in the Institute for Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Sefwi Wiawso Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Godwin Sakpleca has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Tutor Level) in the Institute for Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Asamankese Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Iddrisu Alhassan has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Tutor Level) in the Institute for Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Mampong Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Ineke Bossman Fabea has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Lecturer Level) in the Institute for Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Cape Coast Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Isaac Eshun has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Lecturer Level) in the Institute of Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Enchi Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Isaac Koranteng has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Tutor Level) in the Institute of Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Enchi Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Jerous Smith Mesu has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Tutor Level) in the Institute of Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Enchi Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. John Kwashi Akey has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Tutor Level) in the Institute for Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Denu Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Johnson Kofi Ackah has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Assistant Lecturer Level) in the Institute of Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Enchi Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Joseph Mfum-Appiah has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Assistant Lecturer Level) in the Institute of Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Enchi Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Joseph Parker has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Assistant Lecturer Level) in the Institute of Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Enchi Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Kwame Bililah Duut has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Tutor Level) in the Institute for Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Mampong Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Maudleen Adoma Agyemang has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Tutor Level) in the Institute for Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Mampong Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Prince Bawuah-Antwi has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Tutor Level) in the Institute for Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Tarkwa Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Razak Seidu has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Lecturer Level) in the Institute for Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Cape Coast Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Richard Amoako has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Lecturer Level) in the Institute for Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Assin Fosu Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Solomon Appiah has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Assistant Lecturer Level) in the Institute of Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Enchi Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Theophilus Fiawotoafor has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Senior Lecturer Level) in the College of Agriculture Education, Mampong of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Mr. Yakubu Baba Seidu Kamara has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Tutor Level) in the Institute for Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Navrongo Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Ms. Georgina Martin has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Assistant Lecturer Level) in the Institute for Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Sefwi Wiawso Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Ms. Mary Dorcas Appiah has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Assistant Lecturer Level) in the Institute for Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Cape Coast Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Ms. Pearl Joan Korkuvi has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Lecturer Level) in the Osagyefo Library of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

Rev. Hayford Kwame Ayim has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Lecturer Level) in the Institute for Educational Development and Extension (IEDE), Asamankese Study Centre of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2016/2017 academic year.

## OFFER OF POST-RETIREMENT CONTRACT APPOINTMENT

Assoc. Prof. Augustine Y. Quashigah has been offered Post-retirement contract appointment as Associate Professor in the Department of Geography Education for two years from October 3, 2016 to September 30, 2018.

Assoc. Prof. Kodjo Donkor Taale has been offered Post-retirement contract appointment as Associate Professor in the Department of Physics Education for two years from October 3, 2016 to September 30, 2018.

Assoc. Prof. (Mrs.) Mary P. Dzansi-McPalm has been offered Post-retirement contract appointment as Associate Professor in the Department of Music Education for two years from October 3, 2016 to September 30, 2018.

Dr. Daniel Kwabla Buku has been offered Post-retirement contract appointment as Senior Lecturer in the Department of Psychology and Education for one year from October 3, 2016 to September 30, 2017.

Dr. Ernest I. D. N. Ngman-Wara has been offered Post-retirement contract appointment as Senior Lecturer in the Department of Integrated Science Education for one year from October 3, 2016 to September 30, 2017.

Dr. Jatong Ahmed Baba has been offered Post-retirement contract appointment as Senior Lecturer in the Department of HPERS for one year from October 3, 2016 to September 30, 2017.

Dr. Kingsley Ampomah has been offered Post-retirement contract appointment as Senior Lecturer in the Department of Music Education for one year from October 3, 2016 to September 30, 2017.

Mrs. Olivia Asante has been offered Post-retirement contract appointment as Senior Lecturer in the Department of Early Childhood Education for one year from October 3, 2016 to September 30, 2017.

Ms. Ophelia Quartey has been offered Post-retirement contract appointment as Senior Lecturer in the Department of Home Economics Education for one year from October 3, 2016 to September 30, 2017.

Rev. Michael Ohene-Okantah has been offered Post-retirement contract appointment as Senior Lecturer in the Department of Music Education for one year from October 3, 2016 to September 30, 2017.

## OFFER OF TEMPORARY APPOINTMENT

The following Staff have been offered appointment in the University of Education, Winneba

Name/Designation	Department
Dr. Fred Yao Gbagbo <b>Lecturer</b>	Health Administration and Education
Rev. Eldad Newlove Bonney  University Chaplain	Counselling Center
Ms. Emelia Ackorah  Administrative Assistant	College of Languages Education
Mr. Laud Kwabena Larbi <b>Cook</b>	Vice-Chancellor's Lodge

## STUDY LEAVE WITH PAY

Ms. Patience Obeng of the Department of Akan-Nzema Education has been granted study leave with pay for three years tenable at the University of Ghana, Legon to pursue a programme leading to the award of Ph.D in Linguistics with effect from 1st August, 2016 to 30th September, 2019.

# PLACEMENT AS FULLBRIGHT SCHOLAR

Dr. Tiece M. Ruffin has been placed at the University of Education, Winneba as a Fullbright Scholar for the 2017/2018 academic year through the Council for International Exchange of Scholars Programme from 1st August, 2017 to 31st July, 2018. This will enable him assist the Department of Special Education and the University as a whole through teaching, research and facilitating seminar presentation for both staff and students.

## **POSTING**

Ms. Regina Payne Amissah of the Department of Home Economics has been posted to the College of Languages Education, Ajumako of the University of Education, Winneba as a Cook.

## **PROMOTION**

The underlisted persons have been promoted to various grades as indicated below

Name	Present Grade	Department
Dr. Patrick deGraft Yankson	Senior Lecturer	Graphic Design Education
Dr. Regina O. Caesar	Senior Lecturer	Ga-Dangme Education
Mr. Abdulai Mohammed	Assistant Security Officer	Security Directorate, Winneba Campus
Mr. Abraham Erskine	Sanitary Headman	Health and Sanitation Section
Mr. Albert Armah-Otoo	Departmental Assistant Grade II	Division of Operations
Mr. Alfred Quaye	Departmental Assistant Grade II	Records Management Unit
Mr. Ali Tanko	ICT Clerk Grade I	ICT Services, UEW
Mr. Anthony Kofi Kum Arthur	Chief Driver	Transport Section
Mr. Benjamin Odonkor	Assistant Porter	Simpa Hall
Mr. Bright Badoo Allotey	Principal Administrative Assistant	Home Economics Education
Mr. Charles Martin	Campus Guard I	Security Directorate, Winneba Campus

Name	Present Grade	Department
Mr. Clearance Anyane	Sanitary Headman	Health and Sanitation Section
Mr. Desmond Brobbey	Campus Guard I	Security Directorate, Winneba Campus
Mr. Ebenezer Dseagu Tetteh	Junior Hall Assistant II	College of Languages Education, Ajumako
Mr. Emil Kofi Kpei	Sanitary Headman	Health and Sanitation Section
Mr. Emmanuel Agyin Birikorang	Senior Assistant Registrar	Office of the Vice Chancellor
Mr. Emmanuel Aidoo	Junior Library Assistant II	University Library
Mr. Emmanuel Kwesi Forson	Assistant Technician	Educational Resource Centre, UEW
Mr. Emmanuel Obed Acquah	Senior Lecturer	Music Education
Mr. Emmanuel Tetteh	Sanitary Headman	Health and Sanitation Section
Mr. Enoch Mensah	Tradesman Grade I (Plumber)	Maintenance Section
Mr. Eric Kow Kittoe	Sanitary Headman	Health and Sanitation Section
Mr. Eric Terkper Kutor	Principal Administrative Assistant	Division of Academic Affairs
Mr. Frank Gabriel Tham	Senior Guard	Security Directorate, Winneba Campus
Mr. Gabriel Homenya	Senior Security Officer	Security Directorate, Winneba Campus
Mr. Godfrey Mensah	Principal Administrative Assistant	Planning Unit
Mr. Godwin Adibura	Campus Guard I	Security Directorate, Winneba Campus
Mr. Gordon Kuufaar	Head Conservancy Labourer	Health and Sanitation Section

Name	Present Grade	Department
Mr. Hubert A. Boaha	Principal Accounting Assistant	Finance Section
Mr. Isaac Abeiku Otoo	Accounting Assistant	College of Languages Education
Mr. Isaac Doherty	Senior Guard	Security Directorate, Winneba Campus
Mr. Jacob Hanson	Overseer	College of Languages Education, Ajumako
Mr. Jerry John Dadzie	Departmental Assistant Grade II	Division of Human Resource
Mr. John Edmundson Sackey	Senior ICT Technician	ICT Services, UEW
Mr. John Kelly Essel	ICT Clerk Grade I	ICT Services, UEW
Mr. John Kojo Taiwiah	Junior Hall Assistant II	University Hall
Mr. John Otchere	Chief Driver	Transport Section
Mr. Johnson Kwasi Obeng-Afari	Principal Clerk of Works	Works and Physical Development
Mr. Jones Appiah-Kubi	Principal Administrative Assistant	Radio Windy Bay
Mr. Joseph Bonney	Campus Guard I	Security Directorate, Winneba Campus
Mr. Joseph Jones Arthur	Assistant Technician	Educational Resource Centre
Mr. Joseph Kweku Smith- Manford	Junior Library Assistant II	University Library
Mr. Joseph Owiredu	Principal Accounting Assistant	Finance Section
Mr. Justice Quansah	Campus Guard I	Security Directorate, Winneba Campus
Mr. Kobina Mensah	Junior Library Assistant II	University Library
Mr. Lot Amoani	Junior Hall Assistant II	College of Languages Education, Ajumako

Name	Present Grade	Department
Mr. Moses Ansah	Driver Grade I	Transport Section
Mr. Nathaniel Ayiku	Principal Administrative Assistant	College of Languages Education, Ajumako
Mr. Nathaniel Fynn- Sackey	Principal Hall Assistant	College of Languages Education, Ajumako
Mr. Pancras K. Tenteh	Principal ICT Assistant	IEDE
Mr. Peter Baiden-Amissah	Senior Library Assistant	University Library
Mr. Peter Kwame Abbam	Campus Guard I	Security Directorate, Winneba Campus
Mr. Peter Mensah	Sanitary Headman	Health and Sanitation Section
Mr. Prince Hamah Forson	Principal Accounting Assistant	Finance Section
Mr. Richard Bampoh- Addo	Senior Lecturer	CETDAR/IEDE
Mr. Richard K. Mprah	Senior Assistant Registrar	Registry
Mr. Richard Kwesi Agbogbo	Junior Hall Assistant I	Ghartey Hall
Mr. Robert Acquah	Assistant Security Officer	Security Directorate, Winneba Campus
Mr. Robert Sangmene	Campus Guard I	Security Directorate, Winneba Campus
Mr. Samuel Claud Enin Nyarkoh	Senior Headman	Grounds and Gardens
Mr. Samuel Kwesi Aidoo	Campus Guard I	Security Directorate, Winneba Campus
Mr. Simon K. Adzokpe	Chief Driver	Transport Section
Mr. Stephen Mensah	Tradesman Grade I (Carpenter)	Maintenance Section
Mr. Stephen Yeboah Adjei	Campus Guard I	Security Directorate, Winneba Campus
Mr. William Cobbina Boafo	Assistant Porter	Ghartey Hall

Name	Present Grade	Department
Mr. William Dasebu	Senior Guard	Security Directorate, Winneba Campus
Mr. Winfred Arkoh Sam	Departmental Assistant Grade I	IEDE
Mrs. Aba Gyakye Kamassah	Principal Accounting Assistant	Finance Section
Mrs. Benedicta Ntsiful	Clerk Grade II	University Clinic
Mrs. Emma Veronica Asante	Principal Administrative Assistant	School of Creative Arts
Mrs. Harriet Ayiku	Principal Administrative Assistant	Ewe Education
Mrs. Veronica Ohenewa Techie Ghartey	Private Secretary	University Hall
Ms. Blessing Duah	Senior Library Assistant	University Library
Ms. Elizabeth Ghartey	Hall Assistant	Simpa Hall
Ms. Emelia Esi Gyasi	Junior Library Assistant II	University Library
Ms. Emmanuella Borbin	Junior Library Assistant II	University Library
Ms. Evelyn Odoom	Departmental Assistant Grade I	College of Languages Education, Ajumako
Ms. Florence Okore- Hanson	Principal Administrative Assistant	Media Relations
Ms. Gifty Amenuvor	Junior Hall Assistant II	Simpa Hall
Ms. Gifty Quartey	Chief Cook	Home Economics Education
Ms. Mary Assan	Junior Hall Assistant II	University Hall
Ms. Naa Adoley Quaye	Clerk Grade I	Division of Human Resource
Ms. Peace B. Yamoah	Departmental Assistant Grade II	Basic Education
Ms. Precious Naa Tetteh	Assistant Porter	Kwegyir Aggrey Hall
Ms. Rachael Budu Paintsil	Library Assistant	University Library
Ms. Rebecca Kaaley Martey	Campus Guard I	Security Directorate, Winneba Campus

Name	Present Grade	Department
Ms. Rose Assibie Boaha	Principal Administrative Assistant	University Relations and Protocol Services
Ms. Rose Donkoh	Departmental Assistant Grade I	Psychology and Education
Ms. Stephany Kyekye Wilson	Senior Library Assistant	University Library
Ms. Veronica Acheampong	Head Cleaner	College of Languages Education, Ajumako
Ms. Veronica Annobil Dadzie	Headman	Estates Section

# **RENEWAL OF CASUAL APPOINTMENT**

Miss Beatrice Osei, a Casual Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had her appointment renewed for a period of 3 months with effect from 1 st May, 2016 to 31 st July, 2016.

Miss Esther Owusu, a Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had her appointment renewed for a period of 3 months with effect from 1 st May, 2016 to 31 st July, 2016.

Miss Patricia Agyemang, a Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had her appointment renewed for a period of 3 months with effect from 1st May, 2016 to 31st July, 2016.

Mr. Anonye Anaaba, a Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of 3 months with effect from 1 st May, 2016 to 31 st July, 2016.

Mr. Apuri Kotua, a Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of 3 months with effect from 1st May, 2016 to 31st July, 2016.

Mr. Atendana Mbaho, a Casual Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of 3 months with effect from 1 st September, 2016 to 30th November, 2016.

Mr. Ayarede Keniso, a Casual Labourer in the College of Technology Education, Kumasi has had his appointment renewed for a period of 3 months with effect from 1st July 2016 to 30th September, 2016.

Mr. Charles Bright Boachie, a Lecturer in the Department of English Education has had his appointment renewed for a period of I academic year with effect from 1st October, 2016 to 30th September, 2017.

Mr. Daniel Amoako, a Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of 3 months with effect from 1 st May, 2016 to 31 st July, 2016.

Mr. Daniel Kabah, a Casual Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of 3 months with effect from 1 st September, 2016 to 30th November, 2016.

Mr. Francis Anab, a Casual Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of 3 months with effect from 1 st May, 2016 to 31 st July, 2016.

Mr. Fritz Ramseyer Karikari Bonsu, a Senior Research Fellow in the Department of Animal Science Education has had his appointment renewed for a period of 6 academic years with effect from 1st October, 2016 to 30th September, 2022.

Mr. Iddrisu Adabiak, a Casual Labourer in the College of Technology Education has had his appointment renewed for a period of 3 months with effect from 1 st September, 2016 to 30th November, 2016.

Mr. Ishmael Issaka, a Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of 3 months with effect from 1 st May, 2016 to 31 st July, 2016.

Mr. Joshua Akintara, a Casual Labourer in the College of Technology Education, Kumasi has had his appointment renewed for a period of 3 months with effect from 1st July 2016 to 30th September, 2016.

Mr. Lawrence Quarshie, a Lecturer in the Department of Political Science Education has had his appointment renewed for a period of 2 academic years with effect from 1st October, 2016 to 30th September, 2018.

Mr. Mumuni Sulley, a Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of 3 months with effect from 1 st May, 2016 to 31 st July, 2016.

Mr. Paul K. Mensah, a Casual Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of 3 months with effect from 1 st May, 2016 to 31 st July, 2016.

Mr. Solomon Gao, a Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba

has had his appointment renewed for a period of 3 months with effect from 1 st May, 2016 to 31 st July, 2016.

Ms. Akua Hawa, a Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of 3 months with effect from 1st September, 2016 to 30th November, 2016.

Ms. Cecilia Pokua, a Casual Labourer in the College of Technology Education has had her appointment renewed for a period of 3 months with effect from 1 st September, 2016 to 30th November, 2016.

Ms. Georgina Afua Tibu, an Assistant Registrar in the Gender Mainstreaming Directorate has had her appointment renewed for a period of 2 academic years with effect from 1st October, 2016 to 30th September, 2018.

Ms. Naomi Koomson, a Casual Labourer in the College of Technology Education has had her appointment renewed for a period of 3 months with effect from 1 st September, 2016 to 30th November, 2016.

Ms. Yaa Dufie, a Casual Labourer in the College of Technology Education has had her appointment renewed for a period of 3 months with effect from 1st September, 2016 to 30th November, 2016.

Rev. Eldad Newlove Bonney, a Lecturer in the Department of Psychology and Education has had his appointment renewed for a period of I academic year with effect from 1st October, 2016 to 30th September, 2017.

# RENEWAL OF CONTRACT APPOINTMENT

Dr. Alexander Kyei Edwards, a Senior Research Fellow in the CEPS, IERIS has had his appointment renewed for a period of 5 academic years with effect from 1st October, 2016 to 30th September, 2021.

Dr. Anselm Komla Abotsi, a Lecturer in the Department of Economics Education has had his appointment renewed for a period of 4 academic years with effect from 1st October, 2015 to 30th September, 2019.

Dr. Ellen Olu Fagbemi, a Lecturer in the Department of Hospitality and Tourism Education has had her appointment renewed for a period of 2 academic years with effect from 1st October, 2013 to 30th September, 2015.

Dr. Emmanuel R. K. Amissah, a Lecturer in the Department of Art Education has had his appointment renewed for a period of 2 academic years with effect from 1st October, 2016 to 30th September, 2018.

Dr. John B. K. Aidoo, a Lecturer in the Department of Art Education has had his

appointment renewed for a period of 2 academic years with effect from 1st October, 2013 to 30th September, 2015.

Mr. John Bosco Fiave of the Faculty of Agriculture Education has had his contract appointment renewed as System Analyst for two academic years with effect from October I, 2016 to 30th September, 2018.

Mr. Joseph Kofi Ampofo of the Procurement Section has had his contract appointment renewed as Procurement Officer for two academic years with effect from October 1, 2015 to 30th September, 2017.

Mr. Samuel Nii Awuley-Lartey of the Department of Basic Education has had his contract appointment renewed as Lecturer for two academic years with effect from October 1, 2016 to 30th September, 2018.

Mr. Simon Gyasi Nimako of the Department of Management Studies Education has had his contract appointment renewed as Instructional Technologist for two academic years with effect from October 1, 2016 to 30th September, 2018.

Mr. Stephen Larbi-Koranteng of the Department of Crop and Soil Science Education has had his contract appointment renewed as Lecturer for two academic years with effect from October 1, 2016 to 30th September, 2018.

Mrs. Akua Ahyia Adu-Oppong of the College of Technology Education has had her contract appointment renewed as Senior Assistant Registrar for six academic years with effect from October 1, 2016 to 30th September, 2022.

# RENEWAL OF POST-RETIREMENT CONTRACT APPOINTMENT

Prof. Grace Yawo Gadagbui has had her post-retirement contract appointment renewed as Professor in the Department of Special Education for two academic years with effect from 1 September, 2016 to 31st August, 2018.

# **REVIEW OF STATUS**

Dr. Adam Awini has had his status reviewed from Assistant Lecturer to Lecturer in the Department of Special Education with effect from July 1, 2016.

## **RESIGNATION**

The following persons have resigned from the service of the University with effect from the date indicated against their names.

Name/Department	Data	
Mr. James Ekow Amoah	01/08/2016	
College of Languages Education		

Name/Department	Data
Ms. Lucy Nana Konadu Arthur  Department of Applied Linguistics	01/10/2016
Ms. Patricia Taylor  College of Agriculture Education	01/10/2016

## STUDY LEAVE WITH PAY

Mr. Abdul-Kahar Adam of the Department of Business Education has been granted study leave with pay for three years tenable at the Universiti Teknologi Malaysia, Malaysia, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Ph.D in Management from September I, 2016 to October I, 2019.

Mr. Akwasi K. Amoako-Gyampah of the Department of History Education has been granted study leave with pay for three years tenable at the University of Johannesburg, South Africa, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Ph.D in Historical Studies from June 1, 2016 to August 31, 2019.

Mr. Augustine Monney of the ICT Services, UEW has been granted study leave with pay for three years tenable at the Jiangsu University, China, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Ph.D in Computer Applied Technology from September I, 2016 to September 30, 2019.

Mr. Benjamin Ato Baiden of the Department of Special Education has been granted study leave with pay for two years tenable at the University of Cape Coast, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Diploma in Transport and Road Safety Management from September 1, 2016 to October 1, 2018.

Mr. Boamah Nuru of the College of Technology Education, University of Education, Winneba has been granted study leave with pay for four years tenable at the University of Education, Winneba (Evening Programme), to pursue a programme leading to the award of Bachelor of Business Administration (Management Option) from September 1, 2016 to August 31, 2020.

Mr. David Ghartey of the Procurement Unit has been granted study leave with pay for two years tenable at the University of Cape Coast, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Diploma in Transport and Road Safety Management from September I, 2016 to August 31, 2018.

Mr. Ebenezer Ekow Mensah of the Science Education has been granted study leave with pay for three years tenable at the University of Putra, Malaysia, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Ph.D in Applied Physics from September 1, 2016 to September 30, 2019.

Mr. Ebenezer Oforia Atta of the Department of ICT Education has been granted study leave with pay for two years tenable at the University of Education, Winneba, to pursue a programme leading to the award of M. Phil in Special Education from September 1, 2016 to August 31, 2016.

Mr. Enoch Ebenezer Bondzie of the Finance Section has been granted study leave with pay for two years tenable at the University of Professional Studies, Accra, Ghana, to pursue a programme leading to the award of MBA Accounting and Finance from September 1, 2016 to August 31, 2018.

Mr. Francois Sekyere of the College of Technology Education has been granted study leave with pay for three years tenable at the University of Electronic Science and Technology, China, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Ph.D in Smart Grid Renewable Energy from September I, 2016 to October I, 2019.

Mr. Frank Afari of the Department of History Education has been granted study leave with pay for three years tenable at the Graduate Institute, Geneva, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Ph.D in History from September I, 2016 to September 30, 2019.

Mr. Godfrey Dawson-Amoah of the Department of ICT Education has been granted study leave with pay for three years tenable at the Jiangsu University, China, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Ph.D in Computer Applied Technology from September I, 2016 to September 30, 2019.

Mr. James Azure Ababila of the Department of Gur-Gonja Education has been granted study leave with pay for three years tenable at the University of Education, Winneba, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Ph.D in Applied Linguistics from September 1, 2016 to September 1, 2019.

Mr. Jones Apawu of the Department of Mathematics Education has been granted study leave with pay for three years tenable at the University of Education, Winneba, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Ph.D in Mathematics Education from August I, 2015 to September 30, 2018.

Mr. Joy Say of the Department of Economics Education has been granted study leave with pay for three years tenable at the University of Electronic Science and Technology, China, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Ph.D in Management Science and Engineering from September 1, 2016 to September 30, 2019.

Mr. Obed Samuel Obeng Dadzie of the University Library has been granted study leave with pay for two years tenable at the University of Ghana, Legon, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Master of Philology in Information

Studies from August 17, 2016 to August 31, 2018.

Mr. Peter Kofi Afful of the Department of English Education has been granted study leave with pay for three years tenable at the University of Education, Winneba, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Ph.D in Applied Linguistics from August 1, 2015 to September 30, 2018.

Mr. Philip Baidoo of the College of Technology Education has been granted study leave with pay for three years tenable at the Jiangsu University, China, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Ph.D in Mechanical Engineering from September 1, 2016 to September 30, 2019.

Mr. Samuel Abrokwa of the College of Technology Education has been granted study leave with pay for two years tenable at the University of Cape Coast, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Diploma in Transport and Road Safety from September 1, 2016 to September 1 2018.

Mr. Victor Dela Tattrah of the College of Technology Education has been granted study leave with pay for three years tenable at the University of Electronic Science and Technology, China, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Ph.D in Software Engineering from September 1, 2016 to October 1, 2019.

Mr. Williams Frans Commey of the University Library has been granted study leave with pay for one year tenable at the University of Ghana, Legon, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Master of Arts in Information Studies from August 1, 2016 to August 31, 2017.

Mr. Wilson Osafo Apeanti of the Department of ICT Education has been granted study leave with pay for three years tenable at the Jiangsu University, China, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Ph.D in Control Science and Engeering from September 1, 2016 to September 30, 2019.

Mr. Winfred Arkoh Sam of the IEDE has been granted study leave with pay for one (1) year tenable at the University of Education, Winneba, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Post Diploma Bachelor of Education from May 17, 2016 to August 31, 2017.

Mrs. Benedicta Ntsiful of the University Clinic has been granted study leave with pay for three years tenable at the University of Education, Winneba, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Diploma in Management Studies from September 8, 2015 to August 31, 2018.

Ms. Agnes Tamakloe of the Security Services has been granted study leave with pay for one year tenable at the University of Cape Coast, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Bachelor of Arts (Social Behaviour and Conflict Management) from June 1, 2016 to June 30, 2017.

Ms. Begonia Baaba Essiam of the IEDE has been granted study leave with pay for three years tenable at the University of West of Scotland, UK, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Ph.D in Distance Education Instruction Leadership from September 1, 2016 to September 30, 2019.

Ms. Christiana Asantewaa Wiredu of the College of Technology Education, University of Education, Winneba has been granted study leave with pay for four years tenable at the University of Education, Winneba, COLTEK (Evening Programme), to pursue a programme leading to the award of Bachelor of Business Administration (Management Option) from September I, 2016 to August 31, 2020.

Ms. Claudia Ayeetey of the Chemistry Education has been granted study leave with pay for two years tenable at the University of Education, Winneba, to pursue a programme leading to the award of M.Phil Science Education from September 1, 2016 to August 31, 2018.

Ms. Elizabeth Beecham of the Foreign Languages and Communication has been granted study leave with pay for three years tenable at the University of Education, Winneba, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Bachelor of Business Administration (Human Resource Option) from September 1, 2016 to August 31, 2019.

Ms. Patience Obeng of the Department of Akan Nzema Education has been granted study leave with pay for three years tenable at the University of Ghana, Legon to pursue a programme leading to the award of Ph.D in Linguistics from August 1, 2016 to September 30, 2019.

Ms. Rebecca Robertson of the Radio Windy Bay has been granted study leave with pay for two years tenable at the University of Education, Winneba, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Master of Arts in Communication and Media Studies from September 1, 2016 to August 31, 2018.

Ms. Rose Assible Boaha of the University Relations and Protocol Services has been granted study leave with pay for two years tenable at the University of Cape Coast, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Master of Business Administration by Distance from September I, 2016 to August 31, 2018.

## TERMINATION OF APPOINTMENT

Mr. Yaw Mensah of the College of Technology Education has had his appointment terminated for absenting himself from work without permission since June 1, 2016.

# **TRANSFERS**

The following persons have been transferred to new offices indicated against their names

Name/Designation	Old Office	New Office
Dr. Francis Aggrey Bluwey <b>Senior Assistant</b> <b>Registrar</b>	Institute of Educational Research and Innovation Studies. (IERIS)	Accreditation Office
Mr. Isaac Darkoh Chief Administrative Assistant	Pro-Vice Chancellor's Office	Division of Human Resource
Mr. Alfred Otabil  Administrative  Assistant	Department of Art Education	ICT Services Directorate (temporarily)
Mr. Alfred Otabil <b>Administrative Assistant</b>	Department of Art Education	Estates Section
Mr. Bernard Duadze Senior Assistant Registrar	School of Graduate Studies	Senior Members Department, Division of Human Resource
Mr. Emmanuel Offei <b>Driver Gd. I</b>	Internal Audit Department	IRPAD
Mr. Ebenezer Baidoo Senior Administrative Assistant	Department of Social Studies Education	Centre for Inter Universities Doctorial Studies
Mr. Emmanuel Agyin- Birikorang <b>Senior Assistant</b> <b>Registrar</b>	Office of the Vice Chancellor	Examinations Unit (Division of Academic Affairs)
Mr. Ernest N. K. Addison <b>Senior Driver</b>	Centre for International Programmes	Division of Publications and Communication
Mr. Gideon Adinku  Principal  Administrative  Assistant	Department of Educational Administration and Management	Department of Educational Administration and Basic Schools Unit

Name/Designation	Old Office	New Office
Mr. Henry Kojo Kpodo <b>Senior Assistant</b> <b>Registrar</b>	Faculty of Educational Studies	Office of the Vice Chancellor
Mr. Isaac Yaw Manu Assistant Registrar	Accreditation Office	Division of Students Affairs
Mr. Kenneth Abban <b>Senior Assistant</b> <b>Registrar</b>	Examinations Unit, Division of Academic Affairs	School of Graduate Studies
Mr. Kizito K. E. Ackom Chief Administrative Assistant	Department of Psychology and Education	Departments of Psychology and Education and Basic Education
Mr. Kofi Nyarko Dennis <b>Principal ICT Assistant</b>	Division of Academic Affairs	College of Agriculture Education, Mampong
Mr. Richard Bampoh- Addo <b>Senior Lecturer</b>	CETDAR/IEDE	Department of English Education
Mr. Robert Tetteh Mensah <b>Senior Assistant</b> <b>Registrar</b>	Senior Members Department, Division of Human Resource	Faculty of Educational Studies
Mr. Samuel Oppong Frimpong <b>Senior Lecturer</b>	Department of Psychology and Education	Department of Early Childhood Education
Mr. Solomon Kweku Amoah <b>Senior Security Officer</b>	Security Directorate	College of Languages Education, Ajumako Campus
Mr. Stephen Ernest Donkor <b>Principal</b> <b>Administrative</b> <b>Assistant</b>	Extended Funded Projects Office	Department of Arts Education
Mr. Yarhands Dissou Arthur <b>Assistant Lecturer</b>	Department of Mechanical Technology Education	Department of Interdisciplinary Studies,

Name/Designation	Old Office	New Office
Mrs. Alberta Kyei- Poakwa Principal Administrative Assistant	Department of Early Childhood Education	Departments of Early Childhood Education and Special Education
Mrs. Elizabeth Aggrey <b>Senior Administrative Assistant</b>	Department of Basic Education	Centre for Inter Universities Doctorial Studies
Mrs. Elizabeth Aggrey <b>Senior Administrative Assistant</b>	Centre for Inter Universities Doctorial Studies	Centre for Conflicts, Human Rights and Peace Studies
Mrs. Margaret Ninkyi <b>Senior Administrative Assistant</b>	Division of Human Resource	Externally Funded Projects Office
Mrs. Patricia Mawusi Amo <b>Research Fellow</b>	National Centre for Research into Basic Education	Department of Psychology and Education
Ms. Charlotte Ghartey  Departmental Assistant  Grade II	Department of Special Education	Faculty of Foreign Languages Education and Communication
Ms. Charlotte Ghartey  Departmental Assistant  Grade II	Faculty of Foreign Languages and Communication Education	Department of Applied Linguistics and Communication Skills Unit
Ms. Dorothy Denson Senior Administrative Assistant	Department of Special Education	Departments of Psychology and Education and Basic Education
Ms. Elizabeth Ennin Clerk Grade II	Department of Basic Education	Department of Publishing and Web Development
Ms. Grace Tetteh  Senior Clerk	Department of Psychology and Education	Departments of Psychology and Education and Basic Education
Ms. Marian Tetteh <b>Typist Grade II</b>	Department of Special Education	Early Childhood Education and Special Education

Name/Designation	Old Office	New Office
Ms. Mercy Botchway Senior Departmental Assistant	Department of Educational Administration and Management	Department of Educational Administration and Management and Basic Schools Unit
Ms. Patricia Appiah- Boateng <b>Senior Instructional</b> <b>Technologist</b>	Institute for Educational Development and Extension	Division of Academic Affairs
Ms. Patricia Bernice Mensah <b>Senior Administrative</b> <b>Assistant</b>	Basic Schools Unit	Department of Social Studies
Ms. Peace B. Yamoah  Departmental Assistant  Grade II	Department of Basic Education	Departments of Psychology and Education and Basic Education
Ms. Regina Kwegyir Aggrey <b>Assistant Registrar</b>	Gender Mainstreaming Directorate	Office of the Pro-Vice Chancellor
Ms. Rose Donkoh  Departmental Assistant  Grade II	Department of Psychology and Education	Departments of Early Childhood Education and Special Education
Ms. Victoria Ayisi <b>Cleaner</b>	Department of Applied Linguistics	Estates Section

# **UPDATE OF RECORDS**

Dr. Daniel Yelkpieri of the Centre for Educational Policy Studies has successfully completed a Doctoral Programme in Social Science programme at the University of Leicester, United Kingdom.

Dr. Humphrey Danso of the Department of Construction and Wood Technology Education has successfully completed a Doctor of Philosophy programme at the University of Portsmouth, United Kingdom.

Mr Albert Armah Otoo of the Division of Operations has successfully completed a Diploma in Basic Education programme at the University of Cape Coast.

Mr. Alexander Adu-Opoku of the Development Office has successfully completed a Geomatic Surveying Technician Course at the Building and Road Research.

Mr. Daniel Fobi of the Department of Special Education has successfully completed a Master of Philosophy in Geography programme at the Catholic University of Leuven.

Mr. Dennis Opoku-Gyamfi of the Procurement Unit has successfully completed a Master of Science in Supply Chain Management programme at the Coventry, University United Kingdom.

Mr. Isaac Donkoh of the Library Section has successfully completed a Bachelor of Arts degree programme in Information Studies at the University of Ghana, Legon.

Mr. Isaac Ekow Amo of the Security Section has successfully completed a Diploma in Basic Education programme at the University of Cape Coast.

Ms. Beatrice Acheampong of the College of Technology Education has successfully completed a Masters Degree programme in Public Administration programme at the Kwame Nkrumah University of Science and Technology (KNUST).

Ms. Eva Annan of the Division of Publications and Communications has successfully completed a three months course in Media Act Practice at the African University College of Communications, Ghana.

Rev. Father James Andoh-Appiah of the Office of the Dean of Students Affairs has successfully completed a Bachelor's Degree programme in Theology programme at the Diaconate of Anglican Church of Ghana.

## **VACATION OF POST**

Mr. Augustine A. K. Acquah's position has been declared vacant for absenting himself from duty without permission from July 4, 2016 to date.

Mr. Silas Ndee Alubokin's position has been declared vacant for absenting himself from work without permission since July 12, 2016.

Ms. Selina Ockumpa-Bortei's position has been declared vacant for absenting herself from work without permission since April 19, 2016.

# WITHDRAWAL OF APPOINTMENT

Mr. Michael A. K. Adomina has had his appointment as Faculty Examinations Officer in the School of Creative Arts withdrawn with immediate effect.

